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Tēnā Koutou, 

Rangitīkei District Council submission on ‘A Fair Chance for All’ 
 
We thank the Productivity Commission for the opportunity to submit on this report. 

 
Council is aware of the submission prepared by Taituarā, and supports their position and 
recommendations made in response to the report. While this topic is of interest to Council, 
with the significant volume of legislative change and external consultations to respond to, 
Council does not have the capacity to prepare a detailed submission.  

Ngā Mihi, 

  

  

Peter Beggs, 
Chief Executive 

 


